Washington County

Upcoming Events

December 1st
Giving Tuesday—Online Event
Sponsored by: Sutterfield Financial

Check out our Facebook page for details

December 5th

Drive-thru Open House
16620 State Hwy 123, Bartlesville, OK

December 9th to 12th
Empty the Shelters

Reduced fee adoption event sponsored
by the Bissell Foundation
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Holiday Newsletter 2020

Not Everyone Gets to Go Home For the Holidays

While the holidays can bring good
times and cheer for many, they also
can be very lonely for both humans
and companion animals missing their
families. Thousands of shelter animals
across the country are often over-
looked because they are too old, not
groomed, depressed or scared. These
animals need the right person to see
their potential and show them pa-
tience and understanding. Would you
considered opening your home and
heart to a shelter animal?

Thanks to the Bissell Foundation,
WCSPCA will be participating in Empty
the Shelters December 9th through
12th. Adoption fees will be drastically
reduced to $25 for dogs and $15 for
cats. All adoptions include current vac-
cinations and preventatives, deworm-
ing, spay /neutering and a microchip.

Choosing an animal is a big decision
and long term commitment. If you are
considering giving an animal as a gift,
put together an adoption kit filled with
toys, a bed, treats and an adoption gift
certificate from WCSPCA. Then plan a
day after the holidays to visit the shel-
ter to find your new best friend.

If you are not in a position to adopt a
new animal but want to help, there are
many ways you can support WCSPCA
this holiday season. Support our Giving
Tuesday event by donating online on
December 1st and Sutterfield Financial
will match up to $2,000 total. Purchase
items for the shelter animals from our
Chewy or Amazon wish list (available
on our website) and have the items
directly shipped to the shelter or drop
them off in the parking lot during the
Drive-thru Open House.




WAYS YOU CAN HELp Vieet Michaela:

Get more details on our website  Michaela is our Cat Adoption Specialist. She has

at wcspca.org/getinvolved been with WCSPCA for almost a year. She loves
how curious cats are and the healing powers of
kitty cuddles in the morning. Michaela is responsi-
ble for our adoptable cats, nursing moms and
MONETARY kittens, working with our foster parents and the
DONATION adoptable cats at Petco in Bartlesville and PetSmart
in Tulsa Hills. The most satisfying part of her job is
watching a person connect with an animal and see-
SET UP A ing- it go home.. What is the best way to adop.t an

animal? Come in to the shelter and let the animal
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By: Clova Abrahamson

In late summer, WCSPCA had over 200 cats and kittens in the shelter and stashed in foster
homes. By any standard, that is simply too many. Humane organizations, with the help of
an army of volunteers, have spent decades educating the publicabout pet overpopula-
tion. Individuals have always played a key role in the effort.

As individuals who understand the scope of the problem, we need to kick our efforts up a
notch. We need to address the problem at its source and that means leaving our comfort
zones. We have to find a way to effectively reach those who own unaltered pet cats and/or

DONATE feed unaltered strays, especially those in lower income groups. We have to start the con-
versation with them. Then help them find a way to cross the bridge that separates people
SUPPLIES who are part of the problem from people who are responsible pet owners. There is no one

size fits all answer as to how to proceed, except to say that all efforts must be tactful, kind,
and presented in a manner that shows you want the best for the cat owner as well as for
their cats or the strays they feed.

A LEAVE A In reducing cat overpopulation,

focus first on the female cats. It
LEGACY is impossible to neuter all of the
male cats which would show up
when a female cat is in season.

Each cat admitted to WCSPCA

HOST AN
costs on average $50 right up
ONLINE front in services re-

ceived, cats start breeding as

FUNDRAISER young as 5 months and can pro-

duce 3 litters of 4 to 6 kittens an- 2 MONTHS i Z ‘.BS
nually. Do the math. Taking even ”ME z SPP\Y/NE“TER

one cat out of the breeding poolis bl . A
NYo[ol R0l 1@ 2 huge accomplishment! (vAlleyCatAllies alleycat.org/SpayNeuter

A CAUSE When a cat needing to be spayed
belongs to somebody only you can reach, only you can make it happen! For more infor-

mation on local spay and neuter services, go to wcspca.org/spay--neuter.




Adoption Updates:

From the day we adopted Lucy, she already felt like family.
She has two new brothers and a sister, and a fur brother
named Bear. She loves playing fetch and with whatever toys
she can find, and curling up on the couch for lots of snuggles.
We are so grateful to the Washington County SPCA for taking
care of her until she could find her furever home with us. We
love Lucy!

-The Nix Family

| adopted George (now Chester) and he’s been a complete love bug. He curls up with me and
my toddler and demands love 23 hours of the day. Thank you for letting me adopt this small

Cﬁes ter furry piece of sanity during these times.

-Katie Gomez

| came to the shelter looking for a senior dog. | had recently lost my beloved Marsh-
mallow, an elder lab that was adopted at WCSPCA. | walked through the kennels and
saw so many great dogs, but | didn’t see “my dog”. | was leaving the kennels planning
to come back another day when | heard a kennel door rattle and looked to my right.
There was this face. Oh what a face! | fell in love immediately. | had no idea how old
this face was, if it belonged to a boy or a girl, or what the body attached to that face
was like. It was a one year old bird dog mix. Good grief! | left him there. He was too
young, he wasn’t what | wanted. An hour later | let the shelter know | would be back
for this sweet boy in the morning. No, he wasn’t what | was looking for, but he was
exactly what | needed. We are having so much fun and he has brought so much joy ..
and laughter and happiness to my life. So, even if you don’t think you see what you O[i’VQ?" :
want on the website, go look, you may find your perfect match. Oliver and | did!

- Helen Bresson

Bahiti (not pictured) is a sweet loveable yet shy little girl. She loves to play with anything
she can find. Her and Rian are best friends. They sleep together, they groom each other
and when they are separated Rian will call for her and she goes running to him. It's so
sweet. Rian is my beautiful soft boy. He was shy at first and now he can't get enough
loving from us. He loves his belly scratched. He is the man of house. Queenie, we call
her Queen B. She is the most laid back cat and loves everyone. She sleeps where her
people are. She has become good friends with my cat that was born here. She loves to
be petted all the time. These babies have become family to us all!

'Que enie - -Summer Phillips

-

Do you have a great adoption story? E-mail story and pictures to director@wcspca.org

Holiday Hazards to Keep Away From Your Pets
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Ornaments & Tinsel Holiday Foods Candles & Lights Ribbons & Packaging Plants




2020 WCSPCA BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

Darlene Shoemake
President

Linda Robertson
1st Vice President
Brian Saltzman
2nd Vice President
Meghan Smith
Treasurer

Sharon Hurst
Secretary

Advisors:
Clova Abrahamson
Bryan Acker

Directors:

Bernie Baldwin
Meredith Baker
Becky Cowen
Derek Ergenbright
Connie Mattix
Ashley Nicholson
Steve Rohleder
Abigail Singrey

Donating is easy!

Send a check

Text “Donate” to
918-203-6807

Scan the QR Code
Pay online at
wcspca.org/donate

Together, we DO make a difference!
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